
 

 

View from the Garden 
 

News from the 

Wolfeboro Garden Club 
 

Special Invitation!! 

THIS WEDNESDAY!   August 7 

Purple Heart Day in Cate Park 

4pm  
          

 

 

Ed. Note: As Part of our Community outreach, I highly recommend this event. 

Libby is a Veteran and a hard working member of the WHS. I hope that we give 

her an appropriate turnout at this event. I will be there. Bring a Veteran!! or a 

neighbor.   

 

This is Libby Shannon, I serve on the Wolfeboro Historical Society.  I am 

working with a women's group called the  Lakes Region Federation of 

Republican Women and the Military Order of the Purple Heart.  On 

Wednesday August 7, Purple  Heart Day, will we designate the Lakes Region 

a Purple Heart Region.  A  Ceremony will be held at Cate Park Bandstand in 

Wolfeboro at 4 pm. .  This is a small show of appreciation and respect for those 

who have sacrificed for our Nation. Former Senator Kelly Ayotte of the Senate 

Armed Services Committee will read the proclamation from Governor Sununu. 

Although the Lakes Region FRW initiated this designation it is not a political 

event.  As a Disabled Veteran myself, I am happy just to have the honor of 

helping.   

I want to extend the invite to you and the Wolfeboro Garden Club to join us 

in Honoring these special Veterans. Our Wolfeboro Ladies groups are all so 

committed to serving our community that I thought you would like to join us. 

 



The flowers downtown look amazing!!!!  Thank you for keeping Wolfeboro 

Beautiful! 
 

 

From Julie Fergus, Publicity Chair 

   SHOW OFF YOUR GARDEN!! 

KEEP THOSE GARDEN PICTURES COMING IN TO  JULIE!! 

Dear Members, 

As part of our ongoing effort to celebrate the beauty of our community and 

inspire others with nature's wonders, we are reaching out to invite you to 

share your garden photos with us to share on our website and social media. 

Your garden is a testament to creativity and dedication, and we believe that 

showcasing its beauty can bring joy and inspiration to others. Whether you have 

a thriving vegetable patch, a serene flower garden, or a unique landscape 

design, we would love to feature your photos in our website and social media 

platforms. 

Please send me your photos via email or text along with a brief description 

of your garden. Feel free to include any interesting stories, challenges 

overcome, or favorite plants. Your contribution will not only highlight your 

gardening efforts but also encourage others to cultivate their own green spaces. 

Thank you in advance for considering this invitation. I look forward to receiving 

your submissions and sharing the beauty of your garden with the wider 

community. 

Warm regards, 

Julie Fergus, Publicity Chair 

Julie Fergus <julie@juliefergus.com>  
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